
Fox Crossing Homeowners Association 
3930 S. Alma School Rd., Suite 10 

Chandler, Arizona 85248 
Phone: 480-704-2900 Fax: 480-704-2905 

www.foxcrassinghoa.coan 

The Fox Crossing Homeowner's Association encourages the ACC to APPROVE the SRP 
and Line-Siting Committee proposals as per docket L-00000B-15-0059-00170. 

Arizona Corporation Commission Chairman and Commissioners: 

The Fox Crossing HOA, representing 751 homes along Ocotillo Road and adjacent to 
Arizona Avenue in south Chandler, requests that the ACC approve Docket ## L-OOOOOB- 
15-0059-00170. 

The SRP proposal, approved by the ACC Line Siting Committee, is the result of over 
two years of an involved public negotiation process. SRP has ultimately done a good 
job of listening to the public and modifying their plans per that feedback. Ocotillo 
Road was eliminated from consideration in June 2013 through extensive community 
efforts. The end result affects the fewest number of private residences. The choice for 
the north-south route along the Arizona Avenue railroad places these high-voltage 
power lines along an existing right-of-way. The north-south option places the lines 
where they have traditionally been and where homeowners and buyers expect them: 
along highways, open/undeveloped land, canals and railroads. 

We ask the elected officials of the ACC to support the proposed route for the Price 
Road Corridor project; docket #L-00000B-15-0059-00170. It is in the best interest of 
our homeowners that the proposed route be approved. 


